
Prom2017 

When: Friday, May 12, 2017 
Where: The Hilton Garden Inn at South Pointe 

Theme: Arabian Nights 

****Ticket sales will be during all three LUNCHES on Wednesday, April 5- 
Tuesday, April 11, 2017 in the cafeteria lobby. **** 

• There are only ten person tables.  If you do not have a group of ten people, you 
will be placed with another group to make up a table of ten.  One person may 
purchase tickets for their group (This is the best possible option).  Before 
purchasing tickets, please fill out the attached table form, and include all checks/
cash for your group.   

• You need to bring a parent’s contact number and your date’s parent’s contact 
number when you buy your tickets. 

• Checks are made payable to:  SOUTH PARK HIGH SCHOOL. 

• Pictures will be taken by M&M Photography in the cafeteria starting at 4:00pm. 

• The prom ends at 11pm, and everyone must stay at the prom until 11pm.  No one 
will be permitted to leave early!  

COSTS: 
Prom Tickets: $130 per couple ($65 for singles) 
Grand March:  Grand March is FREE this year!  However, please tell your parents, 
friends, and family that donations will be accepted at the door to help defer the Grand 
March expenses.  Donations help keep the prom ticket prices down! 

TIMES: 
Early Dismissal: Friday, May 12 at 11 am – Only for those attending the prom! 

• Notes for early dismissal are due to the office by Wednesday, May 10, 2017 
• Questions or problems: see Mrs. Hecht, Mr. Dellarose or Mr. Palmer 

Grand March: Begins at 5:30 pm 
Prom: 7pm – 11 pm 



 

A FEW OTHER REMINDERS: 
• Everyone will be searched prior to entering into the Grand Ballroom at South 

Pointe.  Also, people will be randomly selected to use the AlcoBlow.   
• Please wear appropriate clothing! 
• Prom is a privilege that can be revoked at any time! 
• If you are told by South Park High School that you cannot attend the prom due to 

attendance, discipline, or academic issues, you will NOT be sold a ticket or if you 
already purchased a ticket for the prom, your money will be refunded.   

• You cannot bring a guest that was told they cannot attend the prom. 
• There will be NO REFUNDS after APRIL 28, 2017!  

***IF YOU ARE BRINGING A GUEST FROM ANOTHER SCHOOL: 
• The guest may NOT be 21 or older or younger than 9th grade. 
• You must complete the appropriate form which can be obtained in the office or room 

214.  This form must be turned in BEFORE purchasing prom tickets.  
• You must turn in a copy of the form, your guest’s parent’s contact number, and a 

legible copy of the guest’s driver’s license or photo ID BEFORE purchasing tickets.  
You cannot purchase tickets without this information.  This form must be turned in to 
the office or to Mrs. Hecht in room 214. 

• This form is due to Mrs. Hecht in room 214 by MONDAY, APRIL 3, 2017!!! 


